Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 9:04 AM
To: ‘Eric Kirkegaard'

Cc: Oq ENTERPRISES, INC.

Subject: RE: RO3188 - Request for Extension
Eric,

Your extension request for the work plan submittal to January 19, 2018 has been approved.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

From: Eric Kirkegaard [mailto:Erick@dmi-emk.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 22, 2017 2:58 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>
Cc: Og ENTERPRISES, INC. <og.enterprises@yahoo.com>
Subject: RO3188 - Request for Extension

Hi Keith,

On behalf of Mr. Quiambao | am requesting and extension until January 19, 2018 for submittal of the Data Gap
Investigation Workplan. The extension is requested to allow additional time to further attempt to locate monitoring
wells that may still be present at offsite locations (all onsite wells are gone); evaluate the status of the USTCF claim and
supporting documentation provided for this case; and for preparation of the requested workplan.

Please contact me if you have any questions.
Best Regards,

Eric Kirkegaard, VP

DMI-EMK Environmental Services, Inc.
1056 East Meta Street, #101

Ventura, CA 93001

Office: (805) 653-0633

Fax: (805) 653-0266

Cell:  (805) 766-3286
Erick@dmi-emk.com




